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LETS BE PRAYING TOGETHER

As we begin the hiring process for our new church secretary and
children’s ministry coordinator, it is vital that we bathe this process in
prayer. Please join us in lifting these requests before the Lord each day:

Pray for:

The right applicants: Ask the Lord
to bring individuals who are both
qualified and called to this
ministry position.

Effective communication: Pray
that the news of this job posting
would reach exactly the right
people at the right time.

Responsive applicants: Let's ask
the Lord to lead qualified people
to prayerfully apply as soon as
possible.

Encouragement and excitement:
Ask the Lord to inspire potential
candidates with a sense of
encouragement, excitement, and
readiness to  pursue  this
opportunity.

Clarity and confidence: Pray
that the Lord would give clarity
and confidence to everyone who
decides to apply.

The removal of obstacles: Ask
God to remove any personal,
professional, or logistical
barriers that might prevent the
right people from applying.

Wisdom in outreach: Pray that
we would be effective in
spreading the word about this
position to the right places and
networks.

Thank you for your faithful prayers
as we trust the Lord to provide the
right person for this important role
in our church ministry!




